THE WAY WEEKLY RECAP I FRIDAY 19 JUNE 2020



FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL & HEAD OF JUNIOR SCHOOL

On Friday 19 June the Junior School participated in an online P-6 Junior School Assembly on the theme of 'Connection'.

It was an exciting event to be a part of. The students were all watching the assembly in their classrooms and sharing the experience with all Prep to Year 6 classes in a live feed, together.

The assembly featured;

- A musical item from the Junior Strings Ensemble
- Sports Badges
- Principals Awards
- Talk from Mr Richards









I encourage you to ask your child about the online assembly and what they learnt about the theme of 'Connection'. It was a wonderful time joining together in creative 21^{st} century ways, utilising technology. The College's professional media and filming crew made the assembly engaging and fun, bringing us together in new and exciting ways.

Next week is the final week of Term 2. Semester 1 Reports will be emailed home and we will be holding a Mufti day on the last day of Term.

Mrs Sandy Wheeler

Deputy Principal & Head of Junior School